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The Prostheses List Reform Taskforce (PLRT) informs stakeholders that PL Compliance Strategy has been
published on the Department consultation hub. We have also updated our reforms webpage to include
information on the PL Compliance and Assurance.

Stakeholders are invited to provide their feedback on the survey by completing a short survey which
closes on 12 October 2022

All queries relating to the consultation process should be emailed.
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